From: PUC
Sent: Sunday, April 29, 2018 11:50 AM
To:
Subject: GW17-002

Ms. Murphy,

Thank you for your message regarding the H & | Grain matter currently open before the
commission. | appreciate your concern for family members and the other producers involved
in this matter.

You may wish to listen to the commission’s next meeting at 9:30 a.m. on May 1st when this
docket, GW17-002 at http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Grainwarehouse/2017/gw17-002.aspx,
is to be discussed again. You may also find the H & | Grain FAQ document posted on the
commission’s home page at www.puc.sd.gov of interest.

Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov






